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Here is Your War Ernie Pyle 2004-01-01 A wonderful and enduring tribute to American
troops in the Second World War, Here Is Your War is Ernie Pyle?s story of the
soldiers? first campaign against the enemy in North Africa. With unequaled humanity
and insight, Pyle tells how peopleøfrom a cross-section of America?ranches, inner
cities, small mountain farms, and college towns?learned to fight a war. The Allied
campaign and ultimate victory in North Africa was built on blood, brave deeds,
sacrifice and needless loss, exotic vistas, endurance, homesickness, and an
unmistakable American sense of humor. It?s all here?the suspenseful landing at Oran;
the risks taken daily by fighter and bomber pilots; grim, unrelenting combat in the
desert and mountains of Tunisia; a ferocious tank battle that ended in defeat for
the inexperienced Americans; and the final victory at Tunis. Pyle?s keen
observations relate the full story of ordinary G.I.s caught up in extraordinary
times.
Coaching Youth Baseball the Ripken Way Cal Ripken, Jr. 2006-12-15 Coaching young
players, developing their skills, and cultivating a love for the sport may be the
most rewarding experience baseball can offer. Cal and Bill Ripken understand this
like few others. From their father, Cal Sr., a legend in the Baltimore Orioles
organization for 37 years, they learned to play the game the right way. Those
lessons, paired with their combined 33 years of big league experience, helped
develop the Ripken Way, a method of teaching the game through simple instruction,
solid explanations, encouragement, and a positive atmosphere. In Coaching Youth
Baseball the Ripken Way, Cal and Bill share this approach to coaching and
development. Whether you're teaching your children at home, managing the local
travel team, or working with high school-level players, Coaching Youth Baseball the
Ripken Way will help you make a difference both on and off the field, with these
features: -More than 50 drills covering defense, hitting, pitching, and baserunning
-Age-specific practice plans for players ranging from 4 to 15+ -Strategies for
setting goals and reasonable expectations for your players and team -Advice on
communicating with parents, players, and staff -Methods for creating a positive and
fun environment in which kids can learn the skills and strategies of the game Bill
Ripken was once voted by his peers as one of the big league players most likely to
become a manager. Cal Ripken, Jr., known as baseball's Iron Man, is a member of the
game's All-Century Team and a future Hall of Famer. Together, they are proof
positive that the Ripken Way is the right way to teach the game of baseball.
Schools of Thought Rexford Brown 1993-08-10 As a result of his visits to classrooms
across the nation, Brown has compiled an engaging, thought-provoking collection of
classroom vignettes which show the ways in which national, state, and local school

politics translate into changed classroom practices. "Captures the breadth, depth,
and urgency of education reform".--Bill Clinton.
Glencoe Health, Student Activity Workbook McGraw-Hill Education 2008-01-02 Student
Activity Workbook
War Bulletin ... Georgetown University. School of Foreign Service 1943
History-Social Science Framework for California Public Schools California
Department of Education 2016-11-29
Distance Education for Teacher Training Hilary Perraton 2002-03-11 First published
in 2002. Routledge is an imprint of Taylor & Francis, an informa company.
World History: Connections to Today Elisabeth Gaynor Ellis 2003-12
Educating One and All National Research Council 1997-06-27 In the movement toward
standards-based education, an important question stands out: How will this reform
affect the 10% of school-aged children who have disabilities and thus qualify for
special education? In Educating One and All, an expert committee addresses how to
reconcile common learning for all students with individualized education for
"one"--the unique student. The book makes recommendations to states and communities
that have adopted standards-based reform and that seek policies and practices to
make reform consistent with the requirements of special education. The committee
explores the ideas, implementation issues, and legislative initiatives behind the
tradition of special education for people with disabilities. It investigates the
policy and practice implications of the current reform movement toward high
educational standards for all students. Educating One and All examines the curricula
and expected outcomes of standards-based education and the educational experience of
students with disabilities--and identifies points of alignment between the two
areas. The volume documents the diverse population of students with disabilities and
their school experiences. Because approaches to assessment and accountability are
key to standards-based reforms, the committee analyzes how assessment systems
currently address students with disabilities, including testing accommodations. The
book addresses legal and resource implications, as well as parental participation in
children's education.
The Other America Michael Harrington 1997-08 Presents the original report on
poverty in America that led President Kennedy to initiate the federal poverty
program
Science Teaching Reconsidered National Research Council 1997-03-12 Effective
science teaching requires creativity, imagination, and innovation. In light of
concerns about American science literacy, scientists and educators have struggled to
teach this discipline more effectively. Science Teaching Reconsidered provides
undergraduate science educators with a path to understanding students, accommodating
their individual differences, and helping them grasp the methods--and the wonder--of
science. What impact does teaching style have? How do I plan a course curriculum?
How do I make lectures, classes, and laboratories more effective? How can I tell
what students are thinking? Why don't they understand? This handbook provides
productive approaches to these and other questions. Written by scientists who are
also educators, the handbook offers suggestions for having a greater impact in the
classroom and provides resources for further research.
Thinking Like a Historian Nikki Mandell 2013-06-19 Thinking Like a Historian:
Rethinking History Instruction by Nikki Mandell and Bobbie Malone is a teaching and
learning framework that explains the essential elements of history and provides "how
to" examples for building historical literacy in classrooms at all grade levels.
With practical examples, engaging and effective lessons, and classroom activities
that tie to essential questions, Thinking Like a Historian provides a framework to
enhance and improve teaching and learning history. We invite you to use Thinking
Like a Historian to bring history into your classroom or to re-energize your
teaching of this crucial discipline in new ways. The contributors to Thinking Like a
Historian are experienced historians and educators from elementary through

university levels. This philosophical and pedagogical guide to history as a
discipline uses published standards of the American Historical Association, the
Organization of American Historians, the National Council for History Education, the
National History Standards and state standards for Wisconsin and California.
World History Roger B. Beck 2006-02-09
The First Americans James Adovasio 2009-01-16 J. M. Adovasio has spent the last
thirty years at the center of one of our most fiery scientific debates: Who were the
first humans in the Americas, and how and when did they get there? At its heart, The
First Americans is the story of the revolution in thinking that Adovasio and his
fellow archaeologists have brought about, and the firestorm it has ignited. As he
writes, “The work of lifetimes has been put at risk, reputations have been damaged,
an astounding amount of silliness and even profound stupidity has been taken as
serious thought, and always lurking in the background of all the argumentation and
gnashing of tenets has been the question of whether the field of archaeology can
ever be pursued as a science.”
The Differentiated Classroom Carol Ann Tomlinson 2014-05-25 Although much has
changed in schools in recent years, the power of differentiated instruction remains
the same—and the need for it has only increased. Today's classroom is more diverse,
more inclusive, and more plugged into technology than ever before. And it's led by
teachers under enormous pressure to help decidedly unstandardized students meet an
expanding set of rigorous, standardized learning targets. In this updated second
edition of her best-selling classic work, Carol Ann Tomlinson offers these teachers
a powerful and practical way to meet a challenge that is both very modern and
completely timeless: how to divide their time, resources, and efforts to effectively
instruct so many students of various backgrounds, readiness and skill levels, and
interests. With a perspective informed by advances in research and deepened by more
than 15 years of implementation feedback in all types of schools, Tomlinson explains
the theoretical basis of differentiated instruction, explores the variables of
curriculum and learning environment, shares dozens of instructional strategies, and
then goes inside elementary and secondary classrooms in nearly all subject areas to
illustrate how real teachers are applying differentiation principles and strategies
to respond to the needs of all learners. This book's insightful guidance on what to
differentiate, how to differentiate, and why lays the groundwork for bringing
differentiated instruction into your own classroom or refining the work you already
do to help each of your wonderfully unique learners move toward greater knowledge,
more advanced skills, and expanded understanding. Today more than ever, The
Differentiated Classroom is a must-have staple for every teacher's shelf and every
school's professional development collection.
The World Is Flat [Further Updated and Expanded; Release 3.0] Thomas L. Friedman
2007-08-07 This new edition of Friedman's landmark book explains the flattening of
the world better than ever- and takes a new measure of the effects of this change on
each of us.
United States History and Geography, Student Edition McGraw-Hill Education
2011-06-03 United States History & Geography explores the history of our nation and
brings the past to life for today s high school students. The program s robust,
interactive rigor includes a strong emphasis on biographies and primary sources,
document-based questions, critical thinking and building historical understanding,
as well as developing close reading skills. ISBN Copy Trusted, renowned authorship
presents the history of the United States in a streamlined print Student Edition
built around Essential Questions developed using the Understanding by Design®
instructional approach. Includes Print Student Edition
World History Larry S. Krieger 1994-02
The American Yawp Joseph L. Locke 2019-01-22 "I too am not a bit tamed—I too am
untranslatable / I sound my barbaric yawp over the roofs of the world."—Walt
Whitman, "Song of Myself," Leaves of Grass The American Yawp is a free, online,

collaboratively built American history textbook. Over 300 historians joined together
to create the book they wanted for their own students—an accessible, synthetic
narrative that reflects the best of recent historical scholarship and provides a
jumping-off point for discussions in the U.S. history classroom and beyond. Long
before Whitman and long after, Americans have sung something collectively amid the
deafening roar of their many individual voices. The Yawp highlights the dynamism and
conflict inherent in the history of the United States, while also looking for the
common threads that help us make sense of the past. Without losing sight of politics
and power, The American Yawp incorporates transnational perspectives, integrates
diverse voices, recovers narratives of resistance, and explores the complex process
of cultural creation. It looks for America in crowded slave cabins, bustling
markets, congested tenements, and marbled halls. It navigates between maternity
wards, prisons, streets, bars, and boardrooms. The fully peer-reviewed edition of
The American Yawp will be available in two print volumes designed for the U.S.
history survey. Volume I begins with the indigenous people who called the Americas
home before chronicling the collision of Native Americans, Europeans, and
Africans.The American Yawp traces the development of colonial society in the context
of the larger Atlantic World and investigates the origins and ruptures of slavery,
the American Revolution, and the new nation's development and rebirth through the
Civil War and Reconstruction. Rather than asserting a fixed narrative of American
progress, The American Yawp gives students a starting point for asking their own
questions about how the past informs the problems and opportunities that we confront
today.
The Giver Lois Lowry 2014-07-01 Living in a "perfect" world without social ills, a
boy approaches the time when he will receive a life assignment from the Elders, but
his selection leads him to a mysterious man known as the Giver, who reveals the dark
secrets behind the utopian facade.
The American Yawp Joseph L. Locke 2019-01-22 "I too am not a bit tamed—I too am
untranslatable / I sound my barbaric yawp over the roofs of the world."—Walt
Whitman, "Song of Myself," Leaves of Grass The American Yawp is a free, online,
collaboratively built American history textbook. Over 300 historians joined together
to create the book they wanted for their own students—an accessible, synthetic
narrative that reflects the best of recent historical scholarship and provides a
jumping-off point for discussions in the U.S. history classroom and beyond. Long
before Whitman and long after, Americans have sung something collectively amid the
deafening roar of their many individual voices. The Yawp highlights the dynamism and
conflict inherent in the history of the United States, while also looking for the
common threads that help us make sense of the past. Without losing sight of politics
and power, The American Yawp incorporates transnational perspectives, integrates
diverse voices, recovers narratives of resistance, and explores the complex process
of cultural creation. It looks for America in crowded slave cabins, bustling
markets, congested tenements, and marbled halls. It navigates between maternity
wards, prisons, streets, bars, and boardrooms. The fully peer-reviewed edition of
The American Yawp will be available in two print volumes designed for the U.S.
history survey. Volume II opens in the Gilded Age, before moving through the
twentieth century as the country reckoned with economic crises, world wars, and
social, cultural, and political upheaval at home. Bringing the narrative up to the
present,The American Yawp enables students to ask their own questions about how the
past informs the problems and opportunities we confront today.
The Cult of Smart Fredrik deBoer 2020-08-04 Named one of Vulture’s Top 10 Best
Books of 2020! Leftist firebrand Fredrik deBoer exposes the lie at the heart of our
educational system and demands top-to-bottom reform. Everyone agrees that education
is the key to creating a more just and equal world, and that our schools are broken
and failing. Proposed reforms variously target incompetent teachers, corrupt union
practices, or outdated curricula, but no one acknowledges a scientifically-proven

fact that we all understand intuitively: Academic potential varies between
individuals, and cannot be dramatically improved. In The Cult of Smart, educator and
outspoken leftist Fredrik deBoer exposes this omission as the central flaw of our
entire society, which has created and perpetuated an unjust class structure based on
intellectual ability. Since cognitive talent varies from person to person, our
education system can never create equal opportunity for all. Instead, it teaches our
children that hierarchy and competition are natural, and that human value should be
based on intelligence. These ideas are counter to everything that the left believes,
but until they acknowledge the existence of individual cognitive differences,
progressives remain complicit in keeping the status quo in place. This passionate,
voice-driven manifesto demands that we embrace a new goal for education: equality of
outcomes. We must create a world that has a place for everyone, not just the
academically talented. But we’ll never achieve this dream until the Cult of Smart is
destroyed.
Driven by Data Paul Bambrick-Santoyo 2010-04-12 Offers a practical guide for
improving schools dramatically that will enable all students from all backgrounds to
achieve at high levels. Includes assessment forms, an index, and a DVD.
Watches Without Time Matt Zeller 2012 For eight months in 2008, U.S. Army Capt.
Matt Zeller served as an embedded combat adviser with Afghan security forces in
Ghazni, Afghanistan. Watches Without Time is a compilation of the emails he sent
home to family and friends during that period--so that, as he writes in the Preface,
"should anything have ever happened to me, they would know what I went
through."Watches Without Time gives a granular account of the challenges Zeller and
his men encountered in Ghazni, and of the complex missions they undertook there.
Written in clear and searingly intimate prose, it highlights the many emotion-laden
experiences he underwent both during his tour and after his return to the United
States.
The World Is Flat 3.0 Thomas L. Friedman 2007-07-24 This Independence Day edition
of The World is Flat 3.0 includes an an exclusive preview of That Used to Be Us: How
America Fell Behind in the World It Invented and How We Can Come Back, by Thomas L.
Friedman and Michael Mandelbaum, on sale September 5th, 2011. A New Edition of the
Phenomenal #1 Bestseller "One mark of a great book is that it makes you see things
in a new way, and Mr. Friedman certainly succeeds in that goal," the Nobel laureate
Joseph E. Stiglitz wrote in The New York Times reviewing The World Is Flat in 2005.
In this new edition, Thomas L. Friedman includes fresh stories and insights to help
us understand the flattening of the world. Weaving new information into his overall
thesis, and answering the questions he has been most frequently asked by parents
across the country, this third edition also includes two new chapters--on how to be
a political activist and social entrepreneur in a flat world; and on the more
troubling question of how to manage our reputations and privacy in a world where we
are all becoming publishers and public figures. The World Is Flat 3.0 is an
essential update on globalization, its opportunities for individual empowerment, its
achievements at lifting millions out of poverty, and its drawbacks--environmental,
social, and political, powerfully illuminated by the Pulitzer Prize--winning author
of The Lexus and the Olive Tree.
The American Vision, Student Edition McGraw-Hill Education 2009-01-21 Incorporate
research-based reading strategies to give all your students access to the rich
history of the United States. The program includes the finest scholarship and the
most up-to-date maps from National Geographic.
Where the Salmon Run Trova Heffernan 2017-05-01 Billy Frank Jr. was an early
participant in the fight for tribal fishing rights during the 1960s. Roughed up,
belittled, and handcuffed on the riverbank, he emerged as one of the most
influential Northwest Indians in modern history. His efforts helped bring about the
1974 ruling by Federal Judge George H. Boldt affirming Northwest tribal fishing
rights and allocating half the harvestable catch to them. Today, he continues to

support Indian country and people by working to protect salmon and restore the
environment. Where the Salmon Run tells the life story of Billy Frank Jr., from his
father's influential tales, through the difficult and contentious days of the Fish
Wars, to today. Based on extensive interviews with Billy, his family, close
advisors, as well as political allies and former foes, and the holdings of
Washington State's cultural institutions, we learn about the man behind the legend,
and the people who helped him along the way.
Transforming the Workforce for Children Birth Through Age 8 National Research
Council 2015-07-23 Children are already learning at birth, and they develop and
learn at a rapid pace in their early years. This provides a critical foundation for
lifelong progress, and the adults who provide for the care and the education of
young children bear a great responsibility for their health, development, and
learning. Despite the fact that they share the same objective - to nurture young
children and secure their future success - the various practitioners who contribute
to the care and the education of children from birth through age 8 are not
acknowledged as a workforce unified by the common knowledge and competencies needed
to do their jobs well. Transforming the Workforce for Children Birth Through Age 8
explores the science of child development, particularly looking at implications for
the professionals who work with children. This report examines the current
capacities and practices of the workforce, the settings in which they work, the
policies and infrastructure that set qualifications and provide professional
learning, and the government agencies and other funders who support and oversee
these systems. This book then makes recommendations to improve the quality of
professional practice and the practice environment for care and education
professionals. These detailed recommendations create a blueprint for action that
builds on a unifying foundation of child development and early learning, shared
knowledge and competencies for care and education professionals, and principles for
effective professional learning. Young children thrive and learn best when they have
secure, positive relationships with adults who are knowledgeable about how to
support their development and learning and are responsive to their individual
progress. Transforming the Workforce for Children Birth Through Age 8 offers
guidance on system changes to improve the quality of professional practice, specific
actions to improve professional learning systems and workforce development, and
research to continue to build the knowledge base in ways that will directly advance
and inform future actions. The recommendations of this book provide an opportunity
to improve the quality of the care and the education that children receive, and
ultimately improve outcomes for children.
Pacific War Remembered John T. Mason Jr. 2013-07-31 In this remarkable oral history
collection, thirty-three participants in the turbulent epic that began with the day
of infamy at Pearl Harbor and ended with the signing of the surrender documents in
Tokyo Harbor tell their stories. Their remembrances of heartbreak, frustration,
heroism, hope, and triumph were collected over a period of twenty-five years by John
T. Mason. Their recollections reveal perspectives and facts not included in
traditional works of history. Each selection, introduced with a preface that places
it in the context of the Pacific War, takes the reader behind the scenes to present
the personal, untold stories of naval history. Included are Admiral William S.
Sullivan's account of the problems involved in clearing Manila Harbor of some five
hundred wrecked vessels left by the departing Japanese and Admiral Thomas C.
Kinkaid's description of the communications breakdown at the Battle of Leyte Gulf.
There are also the very personal recollections of humor and horror told by the
unknown actors in the war: the hospital corpsman, the coxswain, and the machinist's
mate. Originally published in 1986, this volume is an unusual and lasting tribute to
the ingenuity and teamwork demonstrated by America's forces in the Pacific as well
as a celebration of the human spirit
Classroom Assessment and the National Science Education Standards National Research

Council 2001-08-12 The National Science Education Standards address not only what
students should learn about science but also how their learning should be assessed.
How do we know what they know? This accompanying volume to the Standards focuses on
a key kind of assessment: the evaluation that occurs regularly in the classroom, by
the teacher and his or her students as interacting participants. As students conduct
experiments, for example, the teacher circulates around the room and asks
individuals about their findings, using the feedback to adjust lessons plans and
take other actions to boost learning. Focusing on the teacher as the primary player
in assessment, the book offers assessment guidelines and explores how they can be
adapted to the individual classroom. It features examples, definitions, illustrative
vignettes, and practical suggestions to help teachers obtain the greatest benefit
from this daily evaluation and tailoring process. The volume discusses how classroom
assessment differs from conventional testing and grading-and how it fits into the
larger, comprehensive assessment system.
The Skillful Teacher Jon Saphier 2007-06
The American Journey Joyce Oldham Appleby 2009-01-01
American Government Glen Krutz 2016-07-14 "Published by OpenStax College, American
Government is designed to meet the scope and sequence requirements of the singlesemester American Government course. This title includes innovative features
designed to enhance student learning, including Insider Perspective features and a
Get Connected module that shows students how they can get engaged in the political
process. The book provides an important opportunity for students to learn the core
concepts of American Government and understand how those concepts apply to their
lives and the world around them. Our American Government textbook adheres to the
scope and sequence of introductory American government courses nationwide. We have
endeavored to make the workings of American Government interesting and accessible to
students while maintaining the conceptual coverage and rigor inherent in the subject
at the college level. With this objective in mind, the content of this textbook has
been developed and arranged to provide a logical progression from the fundamental
principles of institutional design at the founding, to avenues of political
participation, to thorough coverage of the political structures that constitute
American government. The book builds upon what students have already learned and
emphasizes connections between topics as well as between theory and applications.
The goal of each section is to enable students not just to recognize concepts, but
to work with them in ways that will be useful in later courses, future careers, and
as engaged citizens. The organization and pedagogical features were developed and
vetted with feedback from American government instructors dedicated to the
project."--BC Campus website.
12 Rules for Life Jordan B. Peterson 2018 "What does everyone in the modern world
need to know? [The author's] answer to this most difficult of questions uniquely
combines the hard-won truths of ancient tradition with the stunning revelations of
cutting-edge scientific research. [The author discusses] discussing discipline,
freedom, adventure and responsibility, distilling the world's wisdom into 12
practical and profound rules for life"-Creating Character William Bernhardt 2020-04-02 All fiction is character-driven,
according to William Bernhardt. How can you use characters to create dynamic fiction
that will captivate readers? This book explains the relationship between character
and plot, and how the perfect melding of the two produces a mesmerizing story.
Handbook of Research on Field-Based Teacher Education Hodges, Thomas E. 2018-10-26
Teacher education is an evolving field with multiple pathways towards teacher
certification. Due to an increasing emphasis on the benefits of field-based
learning, teachers can now take alternative certification pathways to become
teachers. The Handbook of Research on Field-Based Teacher Education is a pivotal
reference source that combines field-based components with traditional programs,
creating clinical experiences and “on-the-job” learning opportunities to further

enrich teacher education. While highlighting topics such as certification design,
preparation programs, and residency models, this publication explores theories of
teaching and learning through collaborative efforts in pre-Kindergarten through
grade 12 settings. This book is ideally designed for teacher education practitioners
and researchers invested in the policies and practices of educational design.
A History of Modern Psychology in Context Wade Pickren 2010-02-19 A fresh look at
the history of psychology placed in its social, political, and cultural contexts A
History of Modern Psychology in Context presents the history of modern psychology in
the richness of its many contexts. The authors resist the traditional storylines of
great achievements by eminent people, or schools of thought that rise and fall in
the wake of scientific progress. Instead, psychology is portrayed as a network of
scientific and professional practices embedded in specific temporal, social,
political, and cultural contexts. The narrative is informed by three key
concepts—indigenization, reflexivity, and social constructionism—and by the
fascinating interplay between disciplinary Psychology and everyday psychology. The
authors complicate the notion of who is at the center and who is at the periphery of
the history of psychology by bringing in actors and events that are often overlooked
in traditional accounts. They also highlight how the reflexive nature of
Psychology—a science produced both by and about humans—accords history a prominent
place in understanding the discipline and the theories it generates. Throughout the
text, the authors show how Psychology and psychologists are embedded in cultures
that indelibly shape how the discipline is defined and practiced, the kind of
knowledge it creates, and how this knowledge is received. The text also moves beyond
an exclusive focus on the development of North American and European psychologies to
explore the development of psychologies in other indigenous contexts, especially
from the mid-20th-century onward.
Molecular Biology of the Cell Bruce Alberts 2004
Berlin Diary William L. Shirer 2011-10-23 The author of the international
bestseller The Rise and Fall of the Third Reich offers a personal account of life in
Nazi Germany at the start of WWII. By the late 1930s, Adolf Hitler, Führer of the
Nazi Party, had consolidated power in Germany and was leading the world into war. A
young foreign correspondent was on hand to bear witness. More than two decades prior
to the publication of his acclaimed history, The Rise and Fall of the Third Reich,
William L. Shirer was a journalist stationed in Berlin. During his years in the Nazi
capital, he kept a daily personal diary, scrupulously recording everything he heard
and saw before being forced to flee the country in 1940. Berlin Diary is Shirer’s
first-hand account of the momentous events that shook the world in the mid-twentieth
century, from the annexation of Austria and Czechoslovakia to the fall of Poland and
France. A remarkable personal memoir of an extraordinary time, it chronicles the
author’s thoughts and experiences while living in the shadow of the Nazi beast.
Shirer recalls the surreal spectacles of the Nuremberg rallies, the terror of the
late-night bombing raids, and his encounters with members of the German high command
while he was risking his life to report to the world on the atrocities of a
genocidal regime. At once powerful, engrossing, and edifying, William L. Shirer’s
Berlin Diary is an essential historical record that illuminates one of the darkest
periods in human civilization.
The American Journey Joyce Appleby 2000 American history text includes multimedia
connections to the Internet, CD-ROM, and videodisc technology. Middle school level.
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